
INVITATION TO BID 
 
Sharyland Water Supply Corporation (SWSC) will be 
accepting sealed bids for the Shary Rd – Mile 5 to 
Mile 7 Infrastructure Relocation project (Bid No. 
2023-04-TX02). 
 
All interested and qualified bidders are invited to 
submit their sealed bids to SWSC at 321 S. Shary 
Blvd., Alton,  TX. by Wednesday, June 14, 2023 at 
3:00 P.M. Bids will be opened and read aloud at this 
location and time  in the presence of the bidders or 
their  representatives.  Bids received  after the 
deadline will not be accepted. 
 
A Pre-Bid Conference meeting has been scheduled 
for Wednesday, May 31, 2023 at 10:00 A.M. at 
SWSC Main Office, 321 S. Shary Blvd., Alton, TX. 
 
Specifications and plans may be requested from SDI 
Engineering using the link/QR code provided below 
at a cost of $150 (non-refundable), made payable to 
SDI Engineering, LLC. 
 
The SWSC reserves the right to refuse and reject 
any and all bids, and to waive any and/or all 
formalities or technicalities or to accept the Bid to be 
the best and most beneficial to the SWSC. 
 
This project may be funded in whole or in part by 
state and federal funds and is subject to related 
requirements.  Bidders  must  comply  with  all 
applicable federal rules and regulations. Small, 
minority, and woman owned businesses are 
encouraged to participate. 
 
For further information or questions, please contact: 
SDI Engineering, LLC (956) 287-1818. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Scan the QR Code or click here to 
request Specs & Plans 
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